

Pearson Head Office

5601 Green Valley Dr #150 Bloomington, MN 55437 (952) 521-0177 info@pearson.com pearson.com

New: TestNav System and Application Update for the 2024-2025 School Year June 14, 2024

Dear Technology Coordinators,

Pearson has updated the TestNav system requirements for the 2024-2025 school year. Per your district's guidelines, please review the technical bulletins and system requirement pages below to ensure your school devices are ready for spring administrations.

**IMPORTANT: The updated TestNav app must be downloaded and installed prior to Spring 2025 testing.

Updated technical bulletin: https://support.assessment.pearson.com/TN/testnav---review-and-prepare-for-2024-25-school-year-149225601.html

Updated TestNav System Requirements: https://support.assessment.pearson.com/TN/testnav-system-requirement-policy-32838706.html

For any questions, please call Pearson customer support at 833-213-3879.

Yours sincerely,

Illinois Project Management Team